
 

  

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 ‘Growing together at the Heart of God’s Community’ 

 5th January 2024 - Our “Value for life” is “Friendship”.                   

“A friend loves at all times” Proverbs 17:17 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
          

Head Teacher’s Hello                                                       

Dear All,  

Happy New year to all, let’s hope 2024, brings us all hope and a return to kindness in all we do, I 

know our value of friendship will be celebrated even more in school this half term. 

We have lots to look forward to this half term and next week will see our first residential for our year 

5 children who will attend Robinwood as a stepping stone to the skills that will be developed in their 

year 6 trip to Arete. More details on our return next week. 

Please can I ask if there is any parent/carer, or grandparent that may have an hour a week to hear 

readers in school please contact myself, we would love to share our love of reading even more. 

So, one and all, here is to a wonderful New Year and in the words of Charlie McKay, your children 

will continue to make a difference … “I’m so small” said the Mole. “Yes “said the Boy, “but you make 

a huge difference.   Mrs Mowbray 

…  

 

 

 

 

                                                             

                                                                      

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

We are a church school…   Love never fails 1 Corinthians 13:8 
     Our Christian value this half term is friendship and children will be exploring…The 
Message: We must love and care for one another.  Be kind and forgiving and you will 

have many devoted friends; hold grudges and you will lose them.          
     
         

                                                                                                                            

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

Teaching a 

Knowledge 

rich 

curriculum 

English 

EYFS -Little Red 

 

Class 2 

 

Class 3 

 

Class 4: 

 



 
 
 
 
 

           

    

 
Glazebury Governors 
Chair of Governors – Dave Beechey 
Vice Chair of Governors – Alice Richards 
Head Teacher – Mrs K Mowbray 
Staff Governor – Mrs K Wall 
Parent Governor – Mrs A Wilcock 
Parent Governor – Mrs J Morgan 
Foundation Governors – Sara Makepeace-~Taylor, Stuart Roberts-Tighe, Jane Simons, James Towey. 
If you wish to contact them, you can do so via the school email address: 
glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk  

 

 

 

Our Trust’s Prayer  
Heavenly Father, 

Let peace, friendship and love grow in our schools. 

Send the Holy Spirit to give excellence to our  learning, 

love to our actions and joy to our worship. 

Guide us to help others, so that we may all 

Learn, Love and Achieve, 

Together with Jesus. 

Amen 

 

   

What’s going on… Head Teachers are 

gathering next week, among other things to 

discuss, we will be looking at mental health 

and well-being in our Trust. 

 
 

 

Curriculum After School Clubs – Next Half 
Term – Spring 1 
Monday – Sports Club – Mr Shingler 
Tuesday – Film Club – Mrs Tate 
These clubs are available for year 3 to year 6 and 
are live on ParentPay next for you to sign up for a 
place for your child if you wish to do so.  However, 
if your child normally attends Extended Provision on 
Monday and/or Tuesday and is in year 3 to year 6 
your child will automatically be included in the 
curriculum clubs. Places are limited.  

 

School Uniform – Polite reminder: 

Can we make sure all children wear school shoes to school, trainers are not a suitable alternative 

especially for those also being used for PE. If anyone has any issues please know we can support 

please contact school for further information. 

Skirt length: 

Please know a letter will be coming to all parents/carers about the required skirt length this is to 

ensure children are not feeling uncomfortable. Mrs Mowbray.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                      
 

 
Growing at the heart of God’s community 

 
Love never fails- 1 Corinthians 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Kitchen Assistant Vacancy – Glazebury CE Primary School – Warrington Borough Council have a 

vacancy for a kitchen assistant at our school, 15 hours per week/ 3 hours per day. If you would like 

to apply, see Warrington Borough Council jobs website.  

https://www.warrington.gov.uk/jobs/kitchen-assistants 

 

                                
18th December – Ninny 

26th December – Alice 

26th December – Mila 

30th December – Freya 

30th December – George 

30th December – Shea 

1st January – India 

4th January - Jack 

 

https://www.warrington.gov.uk/jobs/kitchen-assistants

